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Library Book Sale 

The Library’s huge Book Sale is happening all this week during Library hours in the Zuni Room.  
There are paperbacks and hardcover books in all categories; DVDs and VHS movies; audio books; 
and puzzles.  All proceeds are for the purchase of new books and movies.  Thank you for your 
support! 

Craft Fair 
This coming Saturday, November 28, 9:00-1:00, will be our Annual Craft Fair in the Activity 
Complex.  A great time to purchase holiday or any occasion gifts and support local artisans.  Devil 
Dogs Vending and Catering will have food available near the Gazebo beginning with coffee and 
donuts and moving into a lunch menu later on.  

 
Discounts on House Paints 

We are at Gold Status!  For the remainder of 2015 you can receive 20% discount on paint of one-
gallon and five-gallon buckets of Behr, Kilz, Glidden Paints, primer and stain purchases, only at the 
Home Depot on Power & McKellips Road.  This is expected to return to a lower discount in 
January.  Simply tell the cashier that you are using the Pro Paint Tier Pricing program.  The 
account number to use is the office phone number: 480.832.1550. 
 

Fashions Boutique 
Monday, November 30, 10:00-2:00, in the Maricopa Room, New Image Fashions returns with 
Ladies Clothing and Watch Sale.  Prices are 25-75% off retail prices. 1000s of new arrivals.  Also 
watch batteries replaced for $2.50.  Credit cards accepted. Drop in and take a look. 
 

Golf Cart Parade 
Wednesday, December 2, 5:00-10:00PM, will be the Annual “Golf Cart” Parade sponsored by 
Apache Wells Country Club members.  This is open to ALL residents.  Decorate your golf cart and 
celebrate Christmas.  The potluck starts at 5:00 at the Gazebo, BYOB; golf cart lineup and parade 
will start at dusk.  Everyone come and have a “Ho Ho Ho” good time! 

 
Sign-In Please 

Returning winter residents and renters are reminded to sign-in at the office and be sure the 
address you want HOA mailing to go to while here is correct.  Ballots for the election of directors 
will be mailed next month and you don’t want to miss that. 
 

In Memoriam 
John Van Den Hoek passed away on October 3, in Edmonton, AB, Canada.  John and his wife 
Nellie were winter residents of Apache Wells for 34 years, prior to his passing. Funeral services 
were held in Grande Prairie, AB, Canada. 
 
Esther Louise Vosler, 101, a former Apache Wells resident, passed away September 17, in 
Waterville, OH.  In late 1977, Charlie and Esther retired to Mesa, where they lived together for 
another 18 years, golfing and staying very active in their church.  Esther stayed in Mesa until 2007.  
The family asks that any memorial donations be made to Browning Masonic Community in 
Waterville, OH, or Hospice of Northwest Ohio in Toledo.  Condolences may be shared with the 
family at www.walerfuneralhomes.com.  
 
Grace Wald passed away March 19. 
 

http://www.walerfuneralhomes.com/


Patrick Michael Murphy, husband of Rena, passed away on Nov. 9, in his home of Shueyville, 
IA.  Online condolences to the family may be made at www.broshchapel.com.  

http://www.broshchapel.com/

